
School  

Newsletter  

 

     October 26th     2017         
                                     

Term 4 

 ph: 348-7790                         www.olv.school.nz                                     admin@olv.school.nz

 
Be the reason someone smiles today.  

26th October Musical Festival  
   Senior School Choir. 
 
27th October  School Athletics 
 
 
30 Octð       Swimming 
10th Nov   Kings Swim School 
     
3rd November PFA Quiz Night 
 
9th November  West Zones Athletics 
 
17th November Show Day  
   No School  
 
 
 

Mission statement: We are a Catholic School that is Christ centered and lives Mercy values.  
Our mission is to nurture faith, to grow community, and to achieve excellence. 

Value for the Term 4: Service. Service is about  
helping others. You help others because it is what God 
wants you to do.  

School Diary  Whatõs Happening This Week  

Greetings 
 
Next Tuesday and Wednesday the Catholic Education  
Office are undertaking a Catholic Special Character  
Review of our school. This will be led by Mark Gregory 
assisted by a Catholic school principal. They will meet 
with staff, parents, Board members, students and Father 
Michael. They will observe a Religious Education lesson in 
each class. They will provide a report for us in the future.  
 
The School Athletic Sports are to be held this Friday. The 
Senior School begin at 9.30 and the Junior School at 1.00. 
You are welcome to come along and have a look. 
 
All the hard work of the School Choir culminates in their 
performance at the Christchurch Primary Schools Music 
Festival at the Horncastle Arena tonight. They have 
worked very hard and are fine ambassadors for the 
school. Thank you to Miss OôSullivan who tutored the 
choir. We certainly appreciate her time and commitment.  
 
Swimming begins on Monday. If you wish your child to be 
involved please ensure you pay the $48.00 by tomorrow. 
If you are unsure whether you have paid or not, check 
with your childôs teacher or the office. 
 
Best wishes 
Denis 

OLV PARISH  

Attendance Dues Term 4 

The Term 4 Attendance dues have been emailed 
or posted.  If you are unable to pay this in full, you 
can set up an automatic payment as long as you 
have arranged this with the Parish first. 
 
If you have financial difficulty, please arrange a 
time to meet with Fr Michael to discuss your  
options. 
 
If your child is leaving OLV at the end of this year 
your attendance dues must be paid in full before 
you leave.  Again if this is an issue please come 
and see us, we are here to help you the best we 
can. 

 
Preference Meeting 
If your Child is attending another Catholic School 
next year the last two preference meetings for the 
year are Wednesday November 8th at 
5.30pm (church hall) and December 13th.  

SCHOOL ATHLECTICS DAY  

 

Friday 27th October - Middle-seniors (Yr 4 - 8) start from 
9:30am - Juniors (Yr 1 - 3) start at 1pm  
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Prayer Packs  

This weekôs Prayer Packs go to Kate, Harrison, Isabelle, Ronan, Rei Anne, Emily, Anne, 
John and Raphael.  

Please remember to bring these back on Friday morning. 

OLV Swimming Times ðKings Swim School  
30 October to 10 November 2017  

 
Room 8 - 9:30 ï9:55 
Room 7 - 9:55 - 10:20 
Room 6   10:20 - 10-45 
Room 4   10:45 -11:10 
Room 12  11:30 - 11:55 
Room 1    11:55 - 12:20 
Room 9    12:20 - 12:45 
Room 10 and 11  12:45 -1:10 

Please let your class teacher know if you are available to parent help. 

Swimming Times  
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A Message From the DRS  

Want to find out more about your Catholic faith. The New Zealand Catholic Bishops 
Conference (NZCBC) has some wonderful resources that will help you. Take a look 

at the NZCBC website. Our own  Catholic Diocese of Christchurch site is one to 
bookmark too!  

PFA 

Sausage Sizzle Roster 

- Term 4. 
The roster for Term 4 is on the notice-

board in the office. Please add your 

name to any date/s you would be 

available to help.  

If you would like to volunteer, but do 

not know what to do, have a chat to 

the  

ladies taking orders  on Friday  morning 

in the creative space from  8.30am.  

 

Quiz Night  
Friday 3rd November  - get together a 

team for a fun evening or come along 

and be part of a team.  

$10 per person.  Tickets can be pur-

chased from the school office.  

 

https://www.catholic.org.nz/search/SearchForm?Keywords=holy+souls&action_results=Search
https://chchcatholic.nz/
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DIVA RHYTHMIC GYMNASTICS 
 
Rhythmic Gymnastics is a combination of ballet, dance 
and gymnastics that uses handheld apparatus like the 
ribbon, hoop, clubs and ball. It is great 
for confidence, strength and flexibility. We emphasise fun 
and fitness it is fantastic for developing co-ordination.  
We have classes for girls ages 4 and above for  
recreational and competitive classes. 
We run classes for nationals levels 1-10, group  
pre-international, junior and senior international grades 
where gymnasts can compete for club, Canterbury and 
New Zealand teams. There is a high level of coaching 
available to all, I am the head coach and teach all levels 
from recreational through to world cup rep senior interna-
tional. So if you are looking for fun, friends and fitness or 
a shot at top level gymnastics Diva RG is the place to at-
tend. We are based at The NZ Institute of Sport building 
in  the main gymnasium at 66b Wharenui 
Road, Riccarton. Please contact Bianca for more infor-
mation atdivargc@gmail.com or call/text 027 521 7220. 
 We currently have spaces in recreational, pre-comp  
classes, group and competition grades, both national and 
international. 

Community Notices  

Dr Dean Sutherland (University of Canterbury) and  
Anna Mowat (All Right?) have been working on a few 
seminars to help out with the things theyôre hearing 
lots about from parents, and with the kind support of 
the Canterbury Earthquake Appeal Trust are able to 
offer 3 FREE Parenting Seminars Including: 

Parenting and Stress - find out how to look after 
yourself and your kids when life is busy and times 
are tough.  Friday 3rd November, 7pm 

Emotions, Outbursts and Differences - learn about 
kids who have ADHD, Autism, dyspraxia, Aspergers 
or high levels of anger and anxiety and get tips to 
help them feel good and  be at their best.   
Monday 6th November, 7pm. 

Blended Families - Why isnôt this working out like the 
Sound of Music?!  How to support yourself, your  
partner, your children and their children!  Monday 
13th November, 7pm 

 

All seminars are held at St Peterôs Parish Centre, 11 
Fisher Avenue, Beckenham.  Bookings can be made 
by just flicking me an email  annamowat@xtra.co.nz or 

text  021 712 173 or even a text - 021 712 173 
 

 

https://maps.google.com/?q=66b+Wharenui+Road,%C2%A0Riccarton&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=66b+Wharenui+Road,%C2%A0Riccarton&entry=gmail&source=g
https://maps.google.com/?q=66b+Wharenui+Road,%C2%A0Riccarton&entry=gmail&source=g
mailto:divargc@gmail.com
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